



May 8, 2013

Dr. Dan R. Jones President Texas A&M University-Commerce P.O. Box 3011 Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter of February 27, 2013, notifying the Commission on Colleges that Texas A&M University-Commerce will not pursue an off-campus instructional site in Delhi, India.

On March 8, 2012, the Commission accepted the February 3, 2012 letter of intent regarding the proposed site in Delhi. No students are enrolled in Delhi and no classes are offered there; therefore the University will not open this off-campus instructional site.

We accept the information that the institution will not open a program in Delhi, India and shall add the information to your file.

Best regards,
Belle & Wheelow

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/LBA:efk

cc: Dr. Marila Palmer, Associate Provost, Institutional Effectiveness and Planning

Dr. Barry D. Goldstein